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Department for Community Based Services
Division of Protection and Permanency

Name & Name Child Specific Parent

123 Name Street

City, State Zip






















Date: _________________













Dear Mr. and Mrs. Foster Parent,  

I am pleased to inform you that your home has been approved as a child specific foster home and to welcome you to the foster care program.  We feel that foster parents are a vital and essential part of our continuing efforts to help families and children in need.  It is good to know there are people like you that are willing to care for their loved ones when they are going through these difficult times. 

Being a child specific foster parent is a unique, challenging role and one in which you, as a family, will continually grow.  We hope we can work together in this growth.  Our agency will partner with you to help us build the bridge for children to get them back home safely with their birth families.  If reunification cannot happen, we look to the child’s current foster parents or caregivers to provide a permanent home for the child through adoption or permanent custody. 

It is important to know, as a child specific foster home, there may be waivers in place that will disqualify you for adoption.  Talk to your recruitment and certification worker about your waivers and whether you have waivers that would disqualify you for adoption.  If adoption is not an option for your family, permanent relative custody is an alternative.  However, subsidy payments will not continue if custody is granted.  If you have any questions about these issues, please contact your recruitment and certification worker. 

I am enclosing some information that will be helpful for you as a new foster parent.  Additionally, the website to access the Kentucky Foster Parent Handbook is https://manuals.sp.chfs.ky.gov/Resources/Related%20Resources%20Library/Kentucky%20Foster%20Parent%20Handbook%202018%20(003).pdf .  

Again, welcome to our program.  We are looking forward to working with you.  

Sincerely,

Your Name
Family Service Office Supervisor 

CC:

File

Billing Clerk
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